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SUBJECT: REGARDING PG&E'S TREE ASSESSMENT TOOL (TAT) 

QUESTION 001 

Considering PG&E has discontinued its Enhanced Vegetation Management (EVM) 
program: 

a) How is PG&E using and planning to use its TAT? 

b) What inspection programs, if any, listed in Section 8.2.2 will use the TAT? 

c) If PG&E is not using its TAT, why has it discontinued its use? 

ANSWER 001 

a) The TAT was developed for the EVM program. The TAT will no longer be utilized as 
the EVM program concluded at the end of 2022. There are no current plans to utilize 
TAT to support other VM programs. 

b) No inspection programs listed in Section 8.2.2 of the 2023-2025 WMP plan to utilize 
the TAT at this time. Please see the response to part (a) of this question. 

c) The approach to tree inspections intends to follow the American National Standards 
Institute (ANSI) A-300 tree risk assessment standard per our field conditions and 
individual tree mitigation needs.   

  


